
Dear Councilmember Tolbert,  

  

I understand from certain postings on Facebook that the city council may look into the County Sheriff's 
posting of ride-along videos. I am actually writing because I follow the sheriff on Facebook but find those 
videos very offensive and thus I have chosen to not view them. I suppose some are entertained by them 
yet it seems a ridiculous waste of time and taxpayer dollars. So please do whatever is possible and 
needed to review this and take action on our behalf as your constituents. Thanks. 

  

Catherine Malave 

1606 Juno Ave 

 


